
 

Hospital Directors challenge colleagues to a charity race 

PRESS RELEASE            30th November 2017 
         
Teams will be dressing up as Santa and competing in a 26 mile static relay cycle 

race to raise funds to support our End of Life Campaign on Tuesday 5th December 

2017.  

 

Diane Wake, Chief Executive of the Trust will be starting the race at 10.30am. 

“Our staff are passionate about making things better for our patients.  And we are 
looking forward to putting on our Santa Suits for this great cause,” said Diane.  

The Santa Dash is the first of its kind for the Dudley Group and will be raising funds 
for special LED Ceiling Panels to improve the environment for those patients at the 
end of their life.  If you wish to donate to support this cause please go to our 
JustGiving page: https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/santacycledash  

 
*** ENDS *** 

 
For more information, please call Karen Phillips, Fundraising Manager for The 
Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust, on (01384) 456111 extension 3349 or email 
karen.phillips5@nhs.net  
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